
From: leo kaufman  
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 1:48 PM 
To: 
Subject: 275A EVERSHOLT STREET, NW1 1BA 
 
 
Please accept this email and attachment as a 6 week notification for removal 
of the tree in the rear garden of 257A Eversholt Street. 
 
Thank you in advance 
 
Leo Kaufman 
 
--  
LEO KAUFMAN 
 
 


